
Special Points  
of Interest 

 
 

• Frost Seeding at a 
Glance 

• Survey and Email 
List 

 

• Bale Grazing Walk 
Through 

 

• Fencing School 
 

• Beginner Grazing 
School 

 

• Tobacco GAP 
 

• Forage News 
 

• Radio Show 
 

• Weed Response to 
Herbicides 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Agriculture Producers,  
 
 I hope everyone is doing well and getting ready for spring! This is a wonderful 
time of the year because we can finally get outside and start working up gardens, pre-
paring crop fields for the upcoming planting season and getting ready for hay cutting 
season. In this newsletter you will find many upcoming educational events that might 
help you in your farming operation. If you have any questions please reach out to me.  
 
Have a wonderful spring!  
 
““Farming looks mighty easy when your plow is a pencil, and you’re a thousand miles from the corn 
field.” — President Dwight D. Eisenhower  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  
  
Cooperative Extension Service 

Monroe  County 
288 Commerce  Dr. 
Tompkinsville, KY  42167 
(270)487-5504 
http://extension.ca.uky.edu 
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